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§4208.  Defensive driving courses; fees
The Department of Public Safety is authorized to conduct defensive driving courses for the purpose 

of promoting highway safety and to charge a registration fee of $65 to participants in the defensive 
driving courses conducted under the auspices of the department. The fee must be used to cover the cost 
of conducting the courses. Any balances remaining at the end of the fiscal year may not lapse but must 
be carried forward to be used for the purposes stated in this section.  [PL 2023, c. 58, §1 (AMD).]

The course must include instruction in the existence and the practical purpose of parking laws and 
ordinances for persons with disabilities.  [PL 1995, c. 505, §10 (AMD); PL 1995, c. 505, §22 
(AFF).]
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